
 

December 26th, 2024 

 

Result of the selection 

 for 2024 second selection of the PQBA program 

 

Thank you for applying to the 2024 PQBA program. We are honored 
to announce the application numbers of the successful candidates 
after the interview selection, as follows:  

 

 List of successful applicants 

2024-201 2024-206 2024-214 

 

  The procedure to register for the program will be sent to the email 
address provided in your application form. 

  
*If you do not receive the email today, December 26, please contact 
the office by 10:00 AM on December 27.  
 

PQBA Administrative Office, Osaka University 
E-mail: info-pqba@rcnp.osaka-u.ac.jp 


